J e Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
. 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
- AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

August 16, 1965

Mr., Fred P, Crum, Jr,
Southwest Production Company
B~x 40O

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Southwest Production Company
Bond Federal #1, N-13-26N-8W

Dear Mr, Crum:

The annual packer leakege test for the above capticned well dated
July 22, 1965 does not prove zone separation,

Please cause the well to be retested as to pre-flow shut-in and
flow test No, 1. We shall attempt to provide a witness for the
pressure measurements,

1f questions arise, please contact us.

Yours very truly

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK: ks

cc: Mr, Eddie Marcum
EPNG, Farmington, N,M,
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